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The Hon. Mark Banasiak MLLC
Chair
Legislative Council Portfolio Committee No.4 — Industry

Email: budget.estimates@parliament.nsw.qgov.au

Dear Chair,

Correction/clarification of Budget Estimates hearing transcript
I write to advise of one correction that is required to evidence given by myself at the
Budget Estimates hearing for Legislative Council Portfolioc Committee No.4 —
Industry, on 13 September 2019.
Amendment of the financial year stated to clarify answer given

The following statement that appears on page 87 requires a correction to the year
that the program commenced:

Mr HANGER: It commenced this year, 2019-20, just commenced.

In the above, the financial year that the program commenced is incorrectly stated.
The year should be replaced with “2018-19".

Please update the published transcript with the above amendments. If you need
further information, please do not hesitate to contact me on

Yours sincerely,

Rebecca Fox
A/Deputy Secretary Regional NSW
Regions, Industry, Agriculture and Resources
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